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Hello Alder Grove Families,  

If you're new to AGCS, welcome! If you are returning, welcome back! I hope you had a summer that included at least some rest 
and rejuvenation.  

As of this writing, we just completed teacher in-service trainings and are collectively excited about the new school year! It’s my 
sincere hope that we can support you and your student(s) in achieving academic excellence in our unique school model.  

Here are some items we are looking forward to sharing with you for the new year: 

Synchronous Instruction/Supports: Our CTs (credentialed teachers) will continue to offer opportunities for daily live instruc-
tion to TK-3 grade students, daily live interaction to 4-8 grade students, and weekly live instruction to 4-12 grade students. Talk 
to your CT about scheduling, and for more information about additional academic supports like tutoring, labs, support classes, 
online programs, etc.  

Mental Health Workbooks: We realize that the last few years have been rough, and are offering free (not out of student 
budget) mental health and wellness workbooks to late elementary to high school students. Come see our display in the waiting 
area, and/or talk to your CT about ordering. 

Staff Changes: I would like to welcome new staff members: New Education Specialist (SPED) Cary, Community School Coor-
dinator Shana, and School Psychologist intern Monica. I would also like to welcome Secondary Support Specialists Jay and Sa-
rah as well as our new Principal/Director of operations Stefani, to their new positions. We’ve also updated Jen’s title to Direc-
tor of Secondary Programs. Thank you to the wonderful employees who retired or resigned at the end of last year: Sandy and 
Rebecca (Teachers), and Becca (Purchasing and Receiving Specialist). We will miss you all. 

New Transportation for CTE: Jen (Director of Secondary Programs) applied for a Strong Workforce grant for transportation 
and we received it late last year. After an intensive search, she found and procured the school’s first ever passenger van! 
Getting our students to their CTE classes will be the main focus. Thank you Jen for your hard work on every aspect of this, and 
to Sarah who will be our new “busdriver!” (Jen also named the van…you should ask her about that!) 

Governance Council (school board): We are in need of one more Governance Council (GC) member. The GC is our school 
board, and these wonderful, hard-working folks make important decisions for the good of our school ensuring smooth opera-
tions, wise spending of taxpayer dollars, reasonable and sound policies, and many other crucial areas. Please email jenif-
er.doane@aldergrovecharter.org if you would like any information or would like to join! Thank you to our current GC mem-
bers, and welcome to our newest member, Sarah Weltsch!  

If you have any questions about anything in this letter, please contact your CTs. They are a wealth of information!  

Once again, welcome. I am looking forward to a fantastic school year. Thank you for choosing Alder Grove Charter School! 

Tim Warner, Superintendent/Executive Director 

~Alder Grove News~ 

September 2023 

Alder Grove Charter School Hours of Operation: 8:30am—4:30pm 

Library Hours: 9am—4pm 

 

Reminder: 
Parents and Visitors—Remember to Stop and Check In  

at the Front Desk When Visiting Alder Grove 
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Exciting News!  

Alder Grove Students will have the opportunity 

to participate in Cross Country meets.  

We have been invited to join with other local 

alternative education schools and participate in 

a total of 5-6 meets with Fall Coast League Cross 

Country League.  

Race distances will be 2 miles.  

Any High Schoolers that might be interested in 

running should email Cedar:  

cedar.smith@aldergrovecharter.org  

Welcome 

Back 

Alder 

Grove 

Students! 
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Meet Vanna White!  

We finally have  
transportation  

available  
to and from  

school to our  
off-campus  

Career and Technical  
Programs and College  
and Career Field Trips!  

 
Please contact 

 jen.burtram@aldergrovec
harter.org to coordinate 

pick up and drop off! 
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Meet Our Community School Coordinator! 

I’m so excited to join the Alder Grove Charter 
School staff as the Community School Coordinator. 
I’m thrilled to be able to bring my background in 
health education, program planning and 20+ years 
of teaching to this new position.  

A community school has been defined as “a safe 
place at the heart of a community where students, 
staff and families are connected and work together 
to expand opportunities and address the needs of 
the whole child so that all students can thrive and 
realize their unlimited potential.”    

As the year progresses you will be learning more 
about this program, and I hope to hear from you 
so that we can make this program best fit our 
school’s needs. I’ve been in Humboldt for over 30 
years, and I love living near the redwoods, ocean, 
dunes, rivers and mountains.   

I enjoy baking, hiking, 
knitting, reading, swim-
ming in rivers and spend-
ing time with family and 
friends.  I especially love 
working in schools with 
students, watching them 
thrive, discover who they 
are, and become partici-
pating members of our 
society.   

PBIS Book of the Month 

As a teen, it is incredibly important to have self-confidence, especially when you  
consider all the societal pressures teens face today, particularly about appearance 
and grades. Growing up in today’s world is difficult, and in the midst of all this life-
related stress, it’s easy to magnify your own weaknesses and minimize—or even 
ignore—your true assets. This workbook can help. 

In this fully revised and updated second edition of The Self-Esteem Workbook for 
Teens, you’ll learn to develop a healthy, realistic view of yourself that includes hon-
est assessments of your weaknesses and strengths, and you will learn to respect 
yourself, faults and all. You’ll also learn the difference between self-esteem and be-
ing self-centered, self-absorbed, or selfish. Finally, this book will show you how to 
distinguish the outer appearance of confidence from the quiet, steady, inner ac-
ceptance and humility of true self-esteem. 

This second edition includes practical exercises to help you deal with body image 
issues, be more assertive and set boundaries with others, and navigate difficult so-
cial situations—including bullying, cyberbullying and social media overload. You’ll 
also find activities that promote healthy thinking habits and problem solving; tips for 
handling criticism, setbacks, and self-doubt; and strategies for developing self-
awareness, self-acceptance, and self-worth. 

Click here for more information: https://www.newharbinger.com/9781648480003/the-self-esteem-workbook-for-teens/ 



Meal Program / Wellness Policy 
Hello AGCS Families, Breakfast AND lunch are FREE for all Alder Grove stu-
dents. No application is required. Come join us daily in the meal service ar-
ea. Breakfast begins at 8:35 am Monday-Friday. Lunch begins at 12:40 pm 
Monday-Thursday (hot lunch) and 12:00 pm Friday (cold lunch). For infor-

mation about our meal program, school wellness policy, and more, please visit our website at aldergrovecharter.org.  

http://aldergrovecharter.org/






September 2023 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

Governance 
Council 

10:30am 

Healthsport 
Field Trip 1pm 

College & 
Career Expo 

5:30pm @ CR 

Back to School 
Night 5-7pm 

SCHOOL 
CLOSED 

FOR        
LABOR DAY 
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